M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 26, 2018
RE:
Agreement with Transportation Cabinet and Boone County High School

Attached is the agreement between the Commonwealth of Kentucky Transportation Cabinet and Boone County High School to provide classroom space for the Alive at 25 Defensive Driving Course.
I recommend the board approve the agreement with the Transportation Cabinet, as presented.


Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent, Operations
